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Ballinaaglera Church Eircode N41 CK61

Mass Intentions for March/April

It is strongly advised you 
continue to wear a mask in 

Church during Mass. 
Thank you.

Newbridge Church Eircode N41 DW40

Doobally Church Eircode N41 KR74

PARISH NEWSLETTER
Ballinaglera - Doobally - Newbridge

26th/27th March 2022

BALLINAGLERA PARISH
B A L L I N A G L E R A  -  D O O B A L L Y  -  N E W B R I D G E

Fourth Sunday of Lent

Fr. Tom Mannion
Phone: 071-9643014

Mobile: 087-9170879
Email: ballinaglera@kilmorediocese.ie

Website: www.ballinagleraparish.ie 

Saturday 26th 8.30pm Maureen Gilrane, Corralubber

Friday 1st 8.00pm Noel McPartlin, Greaghnafarn, & Fiona Harvey

Saturday 2nd 8.30pm Kathleen McMorrow (2nd. Anniv.), Fahy

Friday 8th 8.00pm Patrick & Charolette Flynn, Kilmore

Saturday 9th 8.30pm  Sweden McPartlin, Corralubber, & Mary Gilmartin, and dec. family members,
Belcoo

Sunday 27th 10.00am People of the parish

Wednesday 30th 8.00pm Peace in Ukraine

Sunday 3rd 10.00am Available for Intention

Wednesday 6th 8.00pm Private Intention

Sunday 10th 10.00am John & Mary McTeigue, Corry

Sunday 27th 11.30am John McGovern, & dec. family members, Gubaveeney

Sunday 3rd 11.30am Deceased members of the Lee family, Corlea

Monday 4th 8.00pm People of the Parish

Saturday 9th 12.00noon Months Memory Mass for Peggy McGovern, Gubaveeney

Sunday 10th 11.30am Deceased members of the Lee family, Corlea

Please pray for Sr. Bernard Lyons, fondly known as Julia, who died in London formally Ardlougher, Dowra. Funeral 
arrangements later. May she rest in peace.

Clocks go forward one hour tonight

Special Collection for Ukraine this weekend at the request of the Irish Bishops.
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Prayer for Ukraine

Loving God, we pray for the people of Ukraine, for all those suffering or afraid, that you will be close 
to them and protect them. We pray for world leaders, for compassion, strength and wisdom to guide 
their choices. We pray for the world; that in this moment of crisis, we may reach out in solidarity to our 
brothers and sisters in need. May we walk in your ways so that peace and justice  become a reality for 
the people of Ukraine and for all the world. Amen.

Parents wishing to enroll children in Scoil Naomh Pádraig, Killinagh for September 2022 are 
asked to collect a Registration Pack from the school from Monday 28th. March to Friday April 1st, 
or alternatively email stpatricksblacklion@gmail.com and a pack will be sent to you. Please return 
completed forms by Friday 8th. April.

Enrolment in Saint Hugh’s N.S.
Saint Hugh’s N.S. are now taking enrolments for September 2022, forms are available by emailing 
info@sainthughs.com or contacting the school @ 0719643444

Card Game in Newbridge School every Friday night at 9pm. If you enjoy a game of cards, please 
come along.

Confirmation on the Friday 6th. May at 6:00pm in Ballinaglera Church.
First Holy Communion on Saturday 21st May at 12 noon in Ballinaglera Church.

Census Enumerators
Census night is next weekend on Sunday 3rd April. Due to unforeseen circumstances we are late. So 
Brian Sheerin and his team of Enumerators will this weekend and next week be covering these areas 
of Cavan. People can help us greatly by having ready their Eircodes and (if not in) responding 
immediately to our calling cards.
Many thanks and stay safe
Brian Sheerin Supervisor 0871401579

Cavan Institute Open Day!
April 2nd 2022, from 11:00AM to 2:00PM. All welcome!

A Mother’s Day Prayer

I said a Mother’s Day prayer for you
to thank the Lord above

for blessing me with a lifetime
of your tenderhearted love.

I thanked God for the caring
you’ve shown me through the years,

for the closeness we’ve enjoyed
in time of laughter and of tears.

And so, I thank you from the heart
for all you’ve done for me

and I bless the Lord for giving me
the best mother there could be!

     Monday: 	    Doobally 	            8-10pm
Wednesday:     Newbridge 	 7-8.30pm
       Friday:	     Ballinaglera	     8-9pm

Eucharistic Adoration


